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Student Photograph & Video Policy 

 
The school district generally prohibits students from taking photographs or 
making video recordings on school grounds, in a school vehicle, or at a 
school event except as provided in this policy or as otherwise required by 
law.   
 
The school district prohibits students from taking photographs or making 
video recordings as follows: 1) in classrooms, 2) during activities which 
disrupt the educational environment, 3) in locker rooms/restrooms or other 
areas where there is a reasonable expectation for privacy; 4) anywhere on 
school grounds, school vehicles or school events that associates with (a) 
illegal activities; (b) immoral or pornographic activities; (c) activities in 
violation of Board or school policies relating to student conduct, 
harassment or bullying; or (d) activities which invade the privacy of others.  
Exceptions to the classroom rule will be allowed only after receiving 
permission from the teacher.  An exception will be made to this policy if 
photographs or video recordings are necessary to accommodate a 
student’s disability or are required by the student’s Individualized 
Education Plan (IEP) or Section 504 Plan.  Students who violate this policy 
may be subject to discipline up to and including expulsion. 
 
Adopted on: August 19, 2013 
Revised on: September 9, 2013 
Reviewed On: December 18, 2017 
Reviewed on: December 21, 2020 


